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5th Grade 05/27/2022

Teachers’ Message/Announcements

● Tuesday, May 31st: CBG Party and Free dress for those who purchased it
● Wednesday, June 1, is field day. Please see the details at this link:

○ Field Day 2022 - Parent Info
○ It is important that your child bring all the items on the list.

● There is no school next Monday due to Memorial Day, and next Friday, the last day of
school, is an 11:30 dismissal.

● This will be our last newsletter of the year, so we wanted to take the opportunity to
thank you all for a wonderful year teaching your children and getting to know your
families. This is a very special group of students, and we are going to miss them, but we
know they will continue to grow and blossom in Middle School!

Upcoming Tests and Independent Projects:

Tuesday, May 31st: Spelling/vocabulary test
Tuesday, May 31st: Bring your favorite game to school with a label for Social Studies

Math

This week we focused on metric measurement and reviewing for the end of the year math
placement test (test is on 5/20). Next week we will continue to review skills we have learned
for the end of the year test (grade counts, not for placement).

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rbmztt3fBJBVj37BrHZb2t1A-MxK24sZ_a9wckLu8TM/edit


Science
This week we worked with the metric system.  Next week we will be investigating current
events that relate to science.

Social Studies

This week we completed our last unit and took our final States and Capitals test! Next week
during Social Studies we will bring in our favorite game to share with the class. It has always
been a fun way to spend time together as a 5th grade community.  Please have your child
bring the game with a label on it on TUESDAY, MAY 31st.

Language Arts

This week we finished putting together the Dodecahedron Projects (the graded rubrics are
in the Friday Folders), and students received the final set of  spelling/vocabulary words from
a story in Journey. There will be a test on those words on Tuesday.

Religion

This week we enjoyed presenting our Saint Projects! Next week we will focus on journaling
and some fun activities to get us excited about Middle School. It has been a wonderful year
with your children and I am grateful for the time that we had together to learn about our
Faith and  how God works in our lives.

From Mr. Seibert:
I am gauging interest to start a First Lego League Robotics team for the 22-23 school
year. FLL is an annual competition to build a lego robot that can solve multiple course
challenges, along with team building challenges and a project that encompasses some
aspect of the community. Learn more at their website: https://www.firstlegoleague.org/

If your child(ren) is interested, please fill out this form.

https://www.firstlegoleague.org/
https://forms.gle/2nbcikmHq4YWWYzP7

